
From: pankuj verma <   
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2024 9:55 AM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application number A-2023-0390 
  
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
  
Secretary Treasurer, 
Committee of Adjustment,City Clerk's office 
2 Wellington Street West 
Brampton 
  
Dear Sir, 
With reference to the above application in the subject we have to intentions to permit any 
encroachment into our property and with in our boundaries. Please note that we will not allow use of 
any part of our property to be used for any purpose for others. 
Thank you, 
Pankaj Verma  
Alka Verma 
  
 


